
 

    ​ ​ CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

August 26, 2025 

 

 

Attention Seniors: Homecoming Court voting will take place tomorrow. If you do 

not wish to be considered for Homecoming Court, please email Mrs. Murphy today.  

Attention all 9th-12th grade students: The Homecoming dance will be held on 

Saturday, September 13th. Guests under 21 are welcome to attend but to have 

them join the fun, they must have completed and have approved a guest pass. The 

guest passes require your signature, your guest’s signature, parent signatures as 

well as approval from your guest’s school administration. This process does take 

time to do so guest passes are available in the office and are due by Tuesday, 

September 9th at 2:30pm to the main office. 

Again, this year, Corunna High School will be partnering with Ele’s Place, a healing 

center for grieving children and teens, to bring you an 8-week grief support group 

called Ele's Group. This group will be offered during the school day, once a week 

for 8 weeks, here at school. The group is designed to help students who have 

experienced the death of someone significant to them. If you are interested, see 

Mrs. Steinacker in room 124 before September 12th for more information. 

We are excited to offer our Life Skills group again this year! Prevention Specialist 

Robert Botke from Catholic Charities will come in and discuss many topics such as 

stress/anxiety, emotional regulation, motivation, healthy relationships, and more. 

If you are interested, please see Mrs. Steinacker in room 124 by September 12
th

 

for more information. 

Lunch choices today are: Meaty Spaghetti Sauce over Pasta; Chicken Alfredo over 

Pasta; Cheese Bosco Sticks; Hawaiian Pizza; Steak and Cheese Hoagie; Mini Corn 

Dogs; Turkey Cobb Salad; or Chicken Ranch Wrap. 

 

 

  


